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This weekend’s senior premier weekend will unfortunately have to be postponed due to the ever worsening
weather conditions.

We apologise for the inconvenience caused to those players and officials who have already made travel plans.
This decision has not been taken lightly, but given the distances to be travelled by some teams and the advice
from the Met Office, we feel this is the most prudent course of action.

A number of contingencies for completing this weekend’s fixtures have already been discussed and an
announcement will be made next week.

Chris Dangerfield
British League Chairman
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